
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 8th, 2023 
 
Dear Hopkins Center Families, Guardians and Responsible Parties,  
 
We are pleased to announce our new medical Director Dr. Aleem Ali, effective immediately. Dr. 
Ali is an internal medicine specialist and has over 17 years of experience in the medical field. Dr. 
Ali and his staff will be replacing Dr. Jack Katri and his team. Each floor will have a new 
attending physician.  
 
2 East will be Dr. Ford and Dr. Akhtar 
2 West will be Dr. Yakubov and Dr. Thet 
3rd floor will be Dr. Akhtar 
4th floor will be Dr. Ford 
5th floor will be Dr. Yakubov and Dr. Thet 
 
We look forward to continue providing the best medical and rehab to you and your loved ones. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 

 
 
Ari Donowitz 
Administrator 
 


